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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission October 29, 2984
Region V ANPP-30988 SRF/TJB
Creekside Oaks Office Park
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368
Attention: Mr. J. B. Martin

Regicnal Administrator
Subject: NRC IE Bulietin 84-02

File: 84-019-026; ©'.4.33.2
Reference: Letter from E.E. Van Brunt, Jr. to J.B. Martin,

ANPP-30640, dated September 25, 1984

Dear Mr. Martin:

As part of the actions committed to in response to the subject Bulletin,
the reference letter provided a schedule date of October 15, 1984 for
the documented qualification of the GE "Century Series" HFA relays

for their intended location at PVNGS., As discussed with P. Narbut of
your staff on October 16, 1984, we are providing a revised schedule
date of December 3, 1984 which is necessary to obtain the GE
Qualification Report and perform the documented qualification review.

Very truly yours

E% q;’ \VCZJ/ LL(:—¥::::::
E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.

APS Vice President
Nuclear Production

ANPP Project Director
EEVBJr/TJB/no

cc: R.P. Zimmerman
A.C. Gehr
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